LINCOLN’S PTO MINUTES

January 16, 2020

Meeting began at 6:10 PM

Secretary’s Report — Lacy Standke — No Report.
Treasurer’s Report — Sarah Buttera — Report given by Joan Dotson

o PTO Balance - $17,538

o Road Runner Balance - $8,597.59

o Husky Challenge - $859

Principal’s Report — Mary Hawkins

o Ice skating went well. They had a lot of help from staff and parents. Only 1 injury.

o Reading Assessments — Nice Jump/increase from fall reading curriculum.

o Monday, January 20" — No School. Staff has a workshop on Tips to Engage Boys.

Staff Report — Alexis Gleason — No Report.
Old Business —

o Silent Auction for Nova — Raised approximately $6,000. Donations came from staff and
Hat Chic. Nova won the Unicorn basket.

o Healthy Husky Challenge — A donation on behalf of Lincoln PE will be given to We All
Play.

o Book Fair — Winter bookfair will take place in February (during conferences) and the
final one will take place in May.

New Business —

o Family Fun Night — January 24, 2020. It includes an open gym in the big gym and in the
small gym, there will be a movie playing. Bring your own beverages. Popcorn will be
provided.

Funding Request —

o Amanda Griswald requesting $200 for Lend a Hand Club — their goal is to provide
positive service, create welcome bags to Lincoln for new students, and water for Sedan.

o | Love to Read — requesting $200 for the month of February. The theme is Starbooks.
The thought is to turn the library into a café. Hot chocolate will be purchased for the
entire school and decorations.

Committee Reports —

o Book Fair — February & May will be the final two for the year. We will need people to
take over the book fair in the near future.
Fundraiser — Lisa Bailey — No updates and no issues have arisen.
Family Fun Nights — Sarah Buttera & Joan Dotson — January 24, 2020 is our next one.
Room Parents — it was suggested that the room parent money stay with the teachers
and before events, the parents will be given the funds to purchase items vs giving the
money out at the beginning of the year.
End of Year Ice Cream Social — No report.
Staff Appreciation — This will take place in May. No report at this point.
Social Media Presence — No report.
Year Book — No report. Becky Orfei offered to help tag team this even with someone.
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o Calculators — Thought of collecting calculators in the spring. Then in the summer order a
bulk amount. A survey will go out to staff to see what each class is using.
e Next Meeting — February 20, 2020 - 6:00 PM at Lincoln Library
e Adjourned at 6:45 PM



